Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Reed, Timothy [Timothy.Reed@tetratech.com]

Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 1:54 PM

To: James_Amos@nm.blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Chad McNeely; Don Riggs; Tavarez, lke

Subject: St. Mary Land & Exploration, Site Remediations
Gentlemen:

As we have discussed with all of you, Tetra Tech will supervise remediation at three St. Mary sites in Eddy
County, New Mexico starting the week of June 7, 2010.

The Parkway Deleware Unit (PDU) #204 will be completed first, followed by the Tuesday Federal and then the
PDU #304:(205) site. 3n- O\G- 24503
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If you have any questions, please contact Ike Tavarez (432) 682-4559 or (432) 425-3878.

Thank you,
Tim

Tim Reed, P.G. | 5r. Projec

timothy. reed@tetratech.com

www tetratech.com




